
 

 

March 22, 2019 
 

TO:  News Media 
  Mayor, City of Kenosha 
  Kenosha County Clerk 
 
FROM: Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
  Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
It is possible that four or more School Board members may be in attendance at the KUSD Annual 
Recognition Dinner on Wednesday, May 1, 2019, at 5:15 p.m. at U.W. Parkside, Student Union, 900 
Wood Road, Kenosha, WI. 
 
Section 19.82(2), Wisconsin Statutes, states in part as follows: 
 If one-half or more of the members of a governmental body 
 are present, the meeting is rebuttably presumed to be for the 
 


